
Aloe Vera snapshot of the week 

 

Here is a snapshot of some of the activities we have completed in our class this week. This snapshot may not 

contain all of the activities the children have been involved in. If you have any questions or need anything, 

please do not hesitate to email us on the class email – aloevera@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Topic: Our First Week back! Week commencing: Monday 6th September 

Class book: Mr Pusskins  
 

English 
This week we used a text ‘Mr Pusskins’ to integrate 
ourselves back into literacy. It is a wonderful text.  We 
have been writing simple sentences and then going 
further by using conjunctions to join clauses in 
sentences. 

Maths  
This week Year 2 have been revisiting numbers to 50. 
They have been adding, subtracting, counting 
forwards and backwards and looking at place value. 
Year 3 have been reminding themselves about place 
value, addition and subtraction of numbers up to 1000 

Other subjects 
We began our Computing journey into word 
processing by logging onto the laptops and opening a 
Word document and typing our names in upper and 
lower case letters.  We have also logged onto TT 
Rock Stars in school with our individual logins.  
 

Any other information 
We have homework books and a new reading book 
for the first time in Aloe Vera class. Please read at 
least 5 days a week and have the Reading Record 
signed by an adult.  
We are starting German lessons next week! 
 
Wow Day – Monday 13th September.  Come to school 
dressed as a scientist or a professor. 

Star of the week:  Mason  
 
 
Christian Value Award:  Anaya 
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